
  

  

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR CONSTRUCTION 

 

RFP NO: 2024-002-MR 

Issued 08/10/2023 

 

NIGP COMMODITY CODE: 90927 Building Construction, Education 

 

The Board of Education, Los Lunas Schools, is requesting competitive sealed proposals for the 

construction of Peralta Elementary School. 

 

The Request for Proposal document is included in the Project Manual.  The Project Manual and 

the Project Drawings may be obtained beginning 8/10/2023 at: 

 Albuquerque Reprographics 

 4716 McLeod Rd NE 

 Albuquerque, NM, 87109 

 505-884-0862 

  

A Mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference will be held on August 17, 2023 at 9:00 AM MDT, at 

Peralta Elementary School, 3645 NM Hwy 47, Peralta, NM 87042. 

 

Proposals shall be received no later than 2:00 PM MDT, September 07, 2023, at the following 

address: 

 Los Lunas Schools 

119 Luna Ave. 

Los Lunas, NM 87031 

 Attn: Michelle Romero 

 Phone: (505) 866-8246 

 

It is the responsibility of the Offeror to deliver the proposal to the appointed date, time, and 

location stated herein.  Late proposals will not be accepted.   

 

The Los Lunas Schools reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and/or cancel this RFP 

in its entirety.   

____________________________ 

 


